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GLOBAL INVESTOR CALL  
 
 
The Company held yesterday a global investor call regarding the report released by Viceroy on 28 November 
2018 (the “report”). An unedited recording of the call is available on the Company’s website at 
https://nepirockcastle.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Global_Investor_Call_29_November_2018.mp3 . 
 
The Company has received several queries related to its response to the report, published on 29 November 
2018. In order to promote transparency, the Company will create a Frequently Asked Questions section on its 
website, where the queries received, and the related answers, will be published. A further announcement will 
be issued in this regard shortly.  
 
Stakeholders are invited to address further queries to OfficeIOM@nepirockcastle.com.  
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